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General Indoor Mask Policy Change

The California Department of Public Health’s (CDPH) universal 
indoor masking requirement expired on February 15, 2022. The 
Ventura County Health Officer Order requiring masking in all 
indoor public places was lifted Wednesday, February 16, 2022.

● Governor Newsom has left in place the current indoor masking 
requirement for all students and adults within childcare and K-12 school 
settings regardless of vaccination status. 

● The Governor and his administration will reevaluate the need for continued 
masking in schools and will provide an update on February 28, 2022.



Common Questions

1. Will adults who attend indoor team games and other school sponsored 
student indoor events and are fully vaccinated need to  wear a mask?     Yes

2. Will parents who are fully vaccinated need to wear a mask when visiting the 
campus during the school day?    Yes

3. Does the indoor mask rule for all apply to before and after school 
sponsored childcare and enrichment programs?    Yes

4. What announcement is expected to come from the Governor on February 
28th?    The Governor or spokesperson will likely announce a date 
or criteria for the lifting of the indoor mask requirement for 
schools.


